
Upcoming Events December 1, 2022 

December 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2     Grading Day 
       NO SCHOOL-students 
 

5 PLC Late Start 10:25am 
 

5     Hearing/Vision Screening 
 

9     Report Cards go home 
 

9 School Assembly 
        3-5: 11:10 -11:40am 
       K-2:  3:10 - 3:30pm 
 

12 PLC Late Start 10:25am 
 

16   PTSA Free Popcorn Day 
 

19 PLC Late Start 10:25am 
 

19 AHS Show Choir 
       Performance 2:00pm 
 

20 Holiday Sing-a-long 
       3:10 - 3:40pm 
 

21 - Jan 3 Winter Vacation 
       NO SCHOOL 
 

January 
 

6-20  Cookie Dough 
          Fundraiser 
 

9 PLC Late Start 10:25am 
 

16   Martin Luther King Jr Day 
       NO SCHOOL 
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                 School News 

A R T H U R  J A C O B S E N  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Character Traits of the Month 
 
 

December 
 

Emotional Management 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Reminder: 
No school 

Friday, Dec. 
2nd 

 

 

 

 

Kingston, NHS 

student, tying string for 

easy identification. 

ASB Representative Amed 

is tying light blue string on 

a first graders coat. 

National Honor Society Labels Coat Zippers with Yarn 
 

The AJ National Honor Society (AJ NHS) is a school-based program recognizing outstanding 
elementary students and engages them in leadership and personal understanding of the value of 
service.  One of the projects that began at the end of last year to this year is resolving the issue of 
lost coats from students at recess time and them piling up and not being claimed.  AJ NHS under-
stood that thousands of dollars of unclaimed coats get donated at the end of the year if not 
claimed.  To help students and families of our AJ school community solve this real-world prob-
lem, Mrs. Mooney, National Honor Society coordinator, and AJ NHS students came up with a 
brilliant idea of placing a yarn string on student’s coat zippers identifying the classroom color so 
the coat could be returned to class that day and not piled in a bin.  For this to work, it will be 
required that students have a string attached to the zipper or coat tag.  AJ Student Council and the 
AJ NHS joint project of tying strings on coats began this week.  If your child doesn’t have a class 
color string on their coat, yarn is available to tie this on.  It can also be tied to umbrellas, hat tags, 
glove tags, etc.  If your child gets a new coat, multiple coats, umbrellas, etc. they will need to get 
the string tied on.  This is a fabulous student generated project that will surely help keep personal 
coats with students. A special thanks goes out to AJ NHS! 

 

Amy, ASB Representative, 

prepares to tie yarn on 

coats in Mrs. 

Snider’s class. 

ASB Vice President Sandy, 

tying yarn to coats by the 

lockers. 

ASB Representative, 

Ravenna, helping her 

buddy class tie strings 

on coats. 

Addyson, ASB Representa-

tive, brings string colors 

for her buddy classrooms, 

Mrs. Lawton and Mrs. 

Broderick 


